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ITEM TITLE:
New Boat Harbor Construction Report

SUBMITTED BY: Jeremy Talbott, Ports & Harbors Director

FISCAL NOTES:

Expenditure Required: N/A
Unencumbered Balance: N/A
Funding Source: N/A

RECOMMENDATION:

Report Only

SUMMARY STATEMENT:

Ron Rozak will be providing the Ports & Harbors Commission with an update of the New Boat Harbor
construction project.
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